Face coverings required in Auburn

(KLZA)--In an effort to slow down the spread of COVID-19 in the community of Auburn, Mayor Dan White signed a proclamation Wednesday requiring the use of face masks in indoor public spaces.

Face coverings will not be required for an individual under the age of five, an individual seated at a restaurant while eating or drinking, individuals exercising in an indoor facility while the level of excretion makes it difficult to wear face coverings provided the minimum social distancing of 6 feet is maintained and individuals that cannot otherwise wear face coverings due to a medical condition, mental health condition or a disability among other exemptions.

The proclamation is in effect until it can be reviewed at the next Auburn City Council meeting, which will take place on the evening of December 14th at 7:00 at City Hall.

Many Signals Communications